
March 2, 2022
Dear Patients,
We would like to join the community of Wellesley in congratulating Dr. Finn on his upcoming retirement and thanking him for his 40 years of service to his patients. He has served as a mentor to all three of us and inspired us to start our own practices here in Wellesley.
Please do not call or email our office asking if we can take you or a family member on as a patient. Our staff have been inundated with requests and our sick patients are unable to get through to access care. Unfortunately at this time, we are not able to take on additional patients and are not keeping a list of those requesting a family physician.
Thank you for your understanding and patience during this difficult transition. Dr. Finn’s service to this community will missed by us all.
Sincerely,
Drs. Clarke, Jones, and Moore
